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Dear Parents, 

I wanted to write to you with a few updates so that you can put some important dates in your diaries. 

Website 

We will shortly be updating our school website.  We have kept the same features and all class pages are 

available.  It will be the same website address with a new look.  brwacademy.com.  Watch this space! 

Queens Jubilee Celebrations – Thurs 27th May 

We will be holding celebrations on Thursday 27th May for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  The children can 

come to school wearing union jack colours of Red, White or Blue and we will be having a special assembly 

and lunch menu to celebrate this historic event. 

Staffing 

We would like to welcome Mrs Chahal to the BRW staff team.  Mrs Chahal will teach computing to children 

across the school.  The children thoroughly enjoy their Computing lessons and have been enjoying working 

with Mrs Chahal already in our Computer Lab. 

At the end of term, Mr Harvey will be leaving us as Mrs Cook is returning from her maternity leave.  Mr 

Harvey will be missed by everyone at BRW having been with us since he was a student teacher.  On behalf 

of the children, staff and Governors, I would like to say a huge thank you for his hard work and enthusiasm.  

Mr Harvey will be starting a job in another school and we wish him all the very best. 

In the meantime, Mrs Cook will be visiting school to spend some time getting to know the Year 1 children 

before she starts back after the half term holiday. 

Forest School 

We are now starting to make progress with the development of our Forest school.  We have a new firepit, 

shed and have planted more trees.  If anyone has any spare time, we would appreciate some volunteers to 

help out with some planting, moving and setting up our Forest school. 

 

School Mission Statement 

‘We walk kindly in the footsteps of Jesus Christ as we live and learn’ 
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School Disco and Film Night  

We will be having a Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 Disco for the children in FS2, Year 1 and Year 2 on 

Tuesday 25th May at 3:30pm – 4:30pm.  The children are welcome to come along for a boogie and a snack.   

Our KS2 Film Night will be on Wednesday 26th May at 3:30pm – 5:15pm.  We will speak to the children to 

decide on a film.  All proceeds from the disco and film night will go towards school funds for our outdoor 

areas.  More information about these events will be sent out in a letter soon. 

  Sports Days 

Unless there is very bad weather, we plan for our sports days to go ahead on the following dates. 

• EYFS Sports Day will be held on 17th May at 1:30pm – 2:30pm.  (Foundation Stage 1 and 2). 

• Key Stage 1 Sports Day will be held on 18th May at 2:00pm – 3:00pm. (Year 1 and 2). 

• Key Stage 2 Sports Day will be held on 19 May at 2:00pm – 3:00pm. (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6). 

Mass Dates 

• Year 1 Class Mass – Thursday 12th May 9:00am. (In Church) 

• FS Class Mass – Friday 13th May 9:00am. (In Church) 

• Year 6 Class Mass – Tuesday 17th May 9:00am. (In Church) 

• First Holy Communion Liturgy Celebration – Thursday 9th June 2:15-3.00pm.  (In school) 

• Year 2 Class Mass – Thursday 9th June 9.00am (In Church) 

• St Peter and St Paul Mass – Wednesday 29th June 10:50am. (In School) 

• Final End of Year Mass – Thursday 21st July 2:00pm – 3:00pm. (In school) 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Maylard-Mason 

 

 

 

 


